
From: Campbell, Michael
Sent: 4/2/2014 10:16:26 AM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: You're invited to tour BART's Fleet of the Future train car model

D’ya think this is a mocked up bart car, or something like what we sat in last year?

MC

From: BART Updates [mailto:updates@subscriptions.bart.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 10:09 AM 
To: Campbell, Michael
Subject: You're invited to tour BART's Fleet of the Future train car model

The riders spoke and BART listened when designing the new Fleet of the Future train cars. 
Now the public is invited to experience what the new fleet will look and feel like during an 
unprecedented outreach effort with 10 events held all over the Bay Area between April 16th 
and May 9th. The public will get to walk through the model train car and provide feedback on 
the new modem features. This tour is the final review of the train car design before 
manufacturing and testing begin.

More details and event information can be found here. 
Watch the video for a sneak peek.

Follow us on Twitter (a stbart for news and rtalert for automated service advisories.
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